
Happy New Year!  Celebrating
the 66th anniversary of the
Cuban Revolution! 
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Havana, January 1 (RHC)-- Today, January 1st, commemorates the 66th anniversary of the triumph of
the Cuban Revolution.   On January 1, 1959, the Cuban people came to power with the overthrow of the
U.S.-supported dictatorship of Fulgencio Batista.  

On New Year's Eve, Cuban President Miguel Díaz-Canel expressed on the social network X his gratitude
to his compatriots for the heroism demonstrated "in the face of the barbarity of the economic war being
waged against us."



"Let's remember the year that is ending, not for the obstacles and the shortcomings. Let's remember it
because we all overcame it together."

"It is an honor and deeply moving to know oneself as part of this people who were not born destined for
greatness.  It has earned it through heroism and creativity in resistance."

Long live #CubaLibreYSoberana forever by the will of its people."

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/373177-happy-new-year-celebrating-the-66th-
anniversary-of-the-cuban-revolution
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